Hazel, a 5 month old puppy, was attacked
by another dog resulting in severe wounds
that would require surgery. Animal
Services was able to refer Hazel to Options
Veterinary Care and provide financial
support to help cover the cost of the bill.
Hazel is now healed and happy to be home

CAZPER

Rosie was attacked by two dogs while on
a walk and suffered multiple bites and
lacerations. Rosie’s people were unable
to get her seen due to lack of funds. Rosie
was able to be seen at Options with
financial support from Animal Services as
well as Options Veterinary Care.

CHESTER

At 13, Isabella the cat had developed
arthritis in her hips, making it difficult to
walk. Her human, a low-income senior,
was able to get this kitty diagnosed and
treated at Options veterinary Care with
support from Animal Services!
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Magoo was suffering from bladder stones that
could have been fatal if not treated. Lisa, his
person, was unable to afford care for her
® beloved dog. With financial support from
Animal Services, SPCA of Northern Nevada,
and Options Veterinary Care. He was able to
receive treatment and is now stone free!

Cazper the cat sustained a deep laceration
on his paw which required surgery to
repair. A surgery that his family was unable
to afford. With funding from Animal
Services and Shakespeare Animal Fund
Cazper was able to be treated at Options
Veterinary Care and fully recover.

Chester the Pug sustained a serious eye
injury that would require his eye to be
removed. With funding from Animal
Services and Options Veterinary Care
Chester was able to receive the treatment
he needed and is feeling much better!
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